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Florence County Government 
Procurement Department 

 

 

 

November 17, 2014 

 

 

SUBJECT:  BID EXTENSION NOTICE- METAL STORAGE BUILDING FOR THE 

FLORENCE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE (BID NO. 14-14/15) 

 

The bid opening date/time for this project will be extended.  The revised bid opening 

date/time will be published at a later date by means of an addendum that will be posted 

on the Florence County public bids web page at the following link for 14-14/15: 

http://www.florenceco.org.    

 

If you have any questions, please e-mail pfletcher@florenceco.org.   

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Patrick D. Fletcher, CPPB  
Procurement Director 
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